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Monday 5th September 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian,
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Thank you for your continued support of the nursery. Children have now settled well and are enjoying the current learning context of ‘Our Nursery Community’. We would like to thank those who contributed ideas for learning contexts. A number of these will be added to our long term plan or focused on during group time this year. Please continue to feel free to contribute ideas to staff throughout the session. Attached to this newsletter is a copy of our School and Nursery Improvement Report detailing the work and achievements of the last session and our priorities for 2016/17.
Staff Changes

We would like to welcome back Mrs Thomson to the nursery. She will start back on Monday 12th September and be the Key Worker for the ‘Lovely Ladybirds’. Please continue to speak to a member of staff if you have any questions or concerns about your child.

Sponsored Obstacle Course
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A sponsored obstacle course will take place on Thursday 6th October. Please ensure your child wears jogging bottoms and a t-shirt on the above date. All money raised by nursery children will be used to purchase materials for Clarkston Nursery Class. If you have any ideas for any purchases please inform your child’s Key Worker. I am sure this will be an enjoyable event for all children.
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Personal Plans
Over the next few weeks we would like to invite parents/guardians along to meet with your child’s Key Worker to create their Personal Plan for this session. Your child’s Personal Plan will detail any health, safety and wellbeing targets that you agree with your child’s Key Worker. Please bring along your child’s ‘All About Me’ to the consultation if you haven’t already returned it as this will form the basis of your discussion. Staff will begin to arrange suitable consultation times with parents/guardians.
Nursery Text Messaging Service
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Text messages will only be sent to parents/carers to alert them to non-reported absences or in case of a nursery emergency.  It is important parents/carers read newsletters to keep up-to-date with what is happening in the nursery.  I request parents/carers report any absences to the school office on the first day of your child’s absence by calling 01236 794805.
Come and Play Day
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A ‘Come and Play Day’ will take place on Thursday 22nd September. All parents/guardians are invited to come to the nursery to play with their child in their learning environment. Please pop along to enjoy the fun. 
Morning parents/guardians are invited along between 10.30-11.30am and afternoon parents/guardians are invited along between 2.30-3.30pm. We would ask that only 2 parents/guardians of each child come along so that the nursery doesn’t get to busy during these times. It would be lovely to see you there! Further Come and Play Days will be held on various days throughout this session to accommodate split placement children.
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Parent Teacher Association (PTA)

Parents/guardians are invited to join Clarkston Primary and Nursery PTA. This is a group of parents/guardians who meet on a monthly basis to fundraise for the benefit of school and nursery children. Meetings are both fun and informal. The next meeting is on Monday 5th September at 7pm in the Community Room. Please see Mrs Kane for further information.
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Weekly Donations
We would like to thank everyone who has contributed a weekly donation of £1.50. This money benefits all nursery children by enabling the purchase of snack, party goods and materials for use in the nursery.
Out of Nursery Achievements
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The staff and children of Clarkston Nursery Class wish to recognise and celebrate children’s achievements out of nursery. An example of this could be taking part in a dancing display, a sports medal or a Sunday School certificate. Please send in photos/certificates of any child’s achievements which take place out of nursery for our Achievement Board in the main corridor.
Head Lice
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Please remember to carry out regular head checks on your child.  Advice leaflets are available from the school office if you require guidelines on treatment.
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Door Release
Many thanks for the efforts by all to press the door release button when exiting the nursery. This ensures the alarm does not sound throughout the school and disrupt the work of all children. I request only parents/guardians operate the release button. The purpose of the alarm and release button is to make sure no children leave the nursery without adult supervision. This keeps everyone safe!
Parent Council Vacanies

Our Parent Council meets on the 2nd Tuesday of every month and we would like to encourage all parents to come along. The next meeting is on Tuesday 13th September @ 6.30pm in the community room. This session there are some vacancies on the Parent Council. A Parent Council for Clarkston Primary School and Nursery Class was established in accordance with the Scottish Schools (Parental Involvement) Act 2006. Its objectives are to:

· To work in partnership with the school to create a welcoming school which is inclusive for all parents.

· To promote partnership between the school, its pupils and all its parents.

· To develop and engage in activities which support the education and welfare of pupils.

· To identify and represent the views of parents on the education provided by the school and other matters affecting the education and welfare of the pupils.

As there are some vacancies on Clarkston Primary School and Nursery Class Parent Council I would advise you that as a member of the school’s Parent Forum, you are entitled to put yourself forward for membership of the Parent Council.

If you are interested in becoming a member of the Parent Council, please complete and return the attached reply slip by no later than Monday 12th September 2016.

Please note that if the number of interested parents exceeds the number of places available then members will be decided by a ballot.
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Dates for your Diary

Monday
5th September
-
PTA Meeting 7pm

Tuesday
13th September
-
Parent Council Meeting 6.30pm

Thursday
22nd September
-
Come & Play Day @ 10.30am & 2.30pm

Friday
23rd September
-
September weekend holiday

Monday
26th September
-
September weekend holiday

Monday
3rd October
-
P.T.A. Meeting 7pm

Thursday
6th October
-
Sponsored Obstacle Course 

Monday
17th – 21st October
-
October holiday

Monday
24th October
-
Nursery resumes @ 8.40am 
Future Dates for your Diary

Monday 31st October
- 
Halloween Party

Tuesday 13th December
-
Christmas Concert

Wednesday 21st December
- 
Christmas Party
Yours sincerely

Mrs C Kane

Depute Headteacher

(----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Clarkston Primary School and Nursery Class Parent Council Reply Slip

I would like to express my interest in becoming a member of Clarkston Primary School and Nursery Class Parent Council. I am the parent/guardian of a child/children currently attending the school. 

Name: ________________________________ 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________
Signature: _____________________________       Date: ________________

Please return the completed form to the school office by no later than Monday 12th September 2016.
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